
 

 

 

 

SUSPENSION OF NAVIGATION 

 

BAITS BITE LOCK 
 

 

NOTICE is hereby given under Section 42 of the River Cam Navigation Act 1851 that 

navigation on that part of the River Cam at Baits Bite Lock, Milton, will be suspended 

from 8am until 6pm, Tuesday 18th October 2011 to Wednesday 19th October 2011.  

 

This suspension of navigation is for a routine mechanical engineering inspection and 

minor repairs. The lock will be out of action between these times.  

 

The Conservators of the River Cam apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

For further information contact: 

 

The River Manager 

Conservators of the River Cam 

Baits Bite Lock 

Fen Road 

Milton 

Cambridge 

CB24 6AF 

 

Telephone: 01223 863785 

E-mail: river.manager@camconservators.org.uk 

Website: www.camconservators.org.uk 

 


